
 
 
 
 
PXAO-1500 
ENV-3.00          March 31, 2009 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:    All Interested Parties, Organizations and Agencies 
 
From:   Bruce D. Ellis, Chief 

Environmental Resource Management Division 
 
Subject:   Notice of Extension of Public Review and Comment Period – Draft 

Environmental Assessment (EA) on the Proposed Community Water Company of 
Green Valley (CWC) Central Arizona Project (CAP) Water Distribution System 
and Recharge Facility, Green Valley, Pima County, Arizona (Action by April 24, 
2009) 

 
This is to notify you that Reclamation is extending the public review and comment period for the 
subject draft EA to April 24, 2009, in order to ensure everyone is provided with adequate time 
should they want to review and comment on the Draft EA.   

The draft EA is available on Reclamation’s Phoenix Area Office’s website, 
http://www.usbr.gov/lc/phoenix/.  If you would like a paper or CD copy of the document, please 
call Ms. Ruth Konst at 623-773-6251, or via electronic mail at rkonst@usbr.gov.   

To be most helpful, comments on the adequacy of the EA should be as specific as possible 
regarding statements found in the EA that the reader believes are incorrect, including the reasons 
why the reader believes they are incorrect.  Please mail your comments to Ms. Sandra Eto, 
Environmental Resource Management Division, at the above address, Attention PXAO-1500, no 
later than April 24, 2009.  Comments may also be sent by faxogram to 623-773-6486, Attention 
PXAO-1500 (S. Eto), or via electronic mail to seto@usbr.gov.  Before including your name, 
address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying information in your 
comment, you should be aware that your entire comment--including your personal identifying 
information--may be made publicly available at any time.  While you can ask us in your 
comment to withhold your personal identifying information from public review, we cannot 
guarantee that we will be able to do so.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Sandra Eto of the Environmental Resource 
Management Division, at 623-773-6254.  Thank you for your interest in this project.   
 


